
National Pay Equity Coalition


The Hon Julie Collins MP
Minister for the Status of Women 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600
January 31, 2013

Re: Invitation to comment: New reporting matters under the Workplace Gender Equality Act 2012

Dear Minister
The National Pay Equity Coalition is happy to endorse the submission of the Women’s Electoral Lobby commenting on the new reporting matters under the Workplace Gender Equality Act 2012.  
Kind regards
Fran Hayes
NPEC Spokesperson
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